From: Dzak

To: Ben Greenberg

Subject: Re: CSM

Date: Thursday, November 21, 2024 11:17:00 AM
Ben,

| grant the 45 day extension.
Thank you for having checked on the status.
Diane Zak

From: Ben Greenberg <ben.greenberg@cedarcorp.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2024 12:05 PM

To: Dzak <Dzak@green-geo.net>

Subject: CSM

Hi Diane

| just checked in with the County to see where there were in their review.

They expect to have their preliminary review completed within a couple of weeks, but not
in time for the Towns December 4 meeting submittal deadline.

Since the Town prefers to have preliminary county comments prior to consideration, |
plan to place it on the following months meeting agenda.

In order to do so, | do need to request a 45-day extension from you as the current review
deadline will expire prior to the January meeting date.

You can grant the extension via a reply to this email.

Please let me know if you have any other questions or concerns, your cooperation is
greatly appreciated.

Ben Greenberg
Senior Planner

Cedar Corporation

W61 N497 Washington Avenue | Cedarburg | WI | 53012
Direct: 262-204-2350 | Cell: 262-403-6755

Office: 262-204-2360 | TF: 800-472-7372
ben.greenberg@cedarcorp.com
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This e-mail and any attachments may contain proprietary and confidential information from Cedar Corporation. Please visit our website at
http://www.cedarcorp.com/disclaimer for more details.
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